
From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov 
Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2017 2:57 PM 
To: WAM Testimony 
Cc: mmmmahalo2000@aol.com 
Subject: Submitted testimony for SB664 on Feb 24, 2017 09:30AM 
 

SB664 
Submitted on: 2/22/2017 
Testimony for WAM on Feb 24, 2017 09:30AM in Conference Room 211 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Mike Moran 
Kihei Community 
Association (KCA) 

Support No 

 
 
Comments: Please support- SPEED KILLS Keep increasing the fines Mahalo. Mike 
Moran for KCA Kihei, Maui 
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
 
Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov 
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TO: Committee on Ways and Means 
Senator Jill Tokuda, Chair 
Senator Donovan M. Dela Cruz, Vice Chair 
 
SUBJECT: Support SB 664 

Aloha Chair Tokuda, Vice Chair Dela Cruz and members of the Senate Committee on Ways 
and Means.   The Hawaii Strategic Highway Safety Plan views this as a positive measure to 
discourage excessive speeding.  

From 2011-2015 Hawaii lost 235 lives in speed related traffic fatalities.   

If enforced, this law will deter drivers from driving speeds that put their lives and lives of 
others in danger.  

Thank you for considering SB 664. 

 

 

Strategic Highway Safety Plan Mission 

Save lives and reduce injuries on Hawaii's roadways through strategic partnerships 
and implementation of the SHSP. 


	SB-664_Mike Moran
	SB-664_Kari Benes

